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Luxembourg/Cologne, 2 March 2023

Alpha Trains CFO Hermann Schlösser resigns 
Alpha Trains announces the resignation of its Chief Financial Officer, Hermann Schlösser effective 30 April 2023. Hermann joined Alpha Trains in 2012 and has been key in developing the Alpha Trains finance function. He leaves behind a strong finance team that is well positioned to support the business and the future growth of Alpha Trains. 

We would like to express our gratitude to Hermann for his contribution to the company and wish him all the best for the future. 

The announcement regarding Hermann’s successor will be made in due course.


About Alpha Trains
Alpha Trains is the leading rolling stock lessor in Europe. A total of 130 employees from 17 countries work in offices in Luxembourg, Antwerp, Cologne, Madrid, Paris and Warsaw. Alpha Trains owns more than 950 locomotives and passenger trains and offers tailor-made leasing solutions, comprehensive know-how in maintenance and vehicle repairs as well as long-term experience in the financing of new-build projects. Alpha Trains’ fleets are in use at many public and private operators in 22 European countries. Alpha Trains' shareholders are APG, Arcus European Trains, PGGM and Swiss Life.
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